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2016 STREET RESURFACING PROJECT, PW 2016-08

ARROYO GRANDE, CALIFORNIA — On September 13, 2016, the City Council approved a contract
with American Asphalt South, Inc. for the 2016 Street Resurfacing project. American Asphalt South,
Inc. will be performing a slurry seal application and striping to certain streets within the City during the
month of November 2016, as shown on the location map on the back of this notice. These
improvements are part of a systematic program for maintaining, repairing and improving the streets
within the City.

During construction there will intermittent street closures during the paving operations. The Contractor
will place informational barricades on the streets advising the public of the specific dates and locations
of paving and parking restrictions. Please note that although the barricade may state certain hours, the
actual slurry seal placement may occur at any time within that range. Parking on the street will not be
allowed before, during, and up to 4 hours following the slurry seal placement. Except for special
circumstances, normal work hours will be Monday through Friday, with the streets back in service by
5:00 p.m. Please refrain from driving on the wet slurry seal application until the street has been officially
reopened as driving on the wet slurry seal product may adversely affect the appearance and function of
the slurry seal and may result in paint damage to your vehicle.

Sweeping will be accomplished immediately following the slurry seal application. American Asphalt
South, Inc. will also provide interim sweeping and a final sweeping 30 days following the slurry seal
application as any gravel that does not adhere to the mixture works itself loose. Striping operations, if
applicable, will be placed within 21 days after paving.

Please contact the Public Works Department at (805) 473-5460 if you have any special needs or
concerns that should be taken into consideration during construction.

The street resurfacing may cause temporary inconvenience because of the nature of the work. The City
appreciates the public’'s patience during this period and will attempt to minimize the inconvenience. If
you have questions about the project, please call Jill McPeek, Capital Improvement Project Manager at
(805) 473-5444. The City will also have an inspector on site to address any of your concerns.

HHEH
CONTACT INFORMATION
Project Inspector: Project Contractor:
Steve DiGrazia American Asphalt South, Inc.
MNS Engineers, Inc. 14436 Santa Ana Avenue
811 El Capitan Way, Suite 103 Fontana, CA 92337
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 Office: (800) 678-4007
Cell: (805) 674-8256 (909) 427-8276
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